
September 29, 2021

Tad Proffitt

53 North Main St

Crossville, Tn 38555

Dear Mayor Mayberry and City Council Members,

We respectfully request your approval for street closings for the Boo on Main event.  Boo on Main is an

Annual event that Cahoots General Store , Downtown Crossville, Inc. and the Chamber of Commerce are

partnering together to host in downtown. The purpose of the event is to provide a fall fun event for our

children and to highlight businesses and organizations. The event is scheduled for Saturday, October 30,

2021.  We request that Main Street be closed for the event from North Street  to E First St. We request

the streets be closed by 4:00 p.m. on Saturday, October 30, 2021 and re-opened at 9:00 p.m. on the

same day.

We look forward to partnering with the City of Crossville Street Department following approval of the

requested street closing to finalize the details for the event.

If you have questions please contact myself at (931) 200-4062 or (931) 210-5604, or via email at

toocahoots@gmail.com

Thank you for your consideration of our request,

Tad Proffitt

co-chair Carolyn Jozawiak

co-chair Corey Legare

co-chair Kyrie Moses


